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I hope you’ve had time to 
review the beautiful Hinman brochure that 
arrived in your mailbox just after our 
annual meeting.  It announced the Society 
Member Events for 2011-2012, and 
showed the wonderful graphics that Dr. 
Allen French has chosen for his Hinman 
Meeting in March 2012 celebrating 100 
Years of Hinman Meetings. Just the other 
day I received a most gracious note from 
Dr. Ted Levitas congratulating me on the 
professionalism and quality of the 
brochure, and the programs we have 
planned for the Society. I wrote a note 
back to Dr. Levitas to say thank you, but 
more importantly to say that being 
President for the 100th year of Hinman is 
a blessed coincidence in my life. The real 
congratulations go to Sylvia, Lynn, Laura, 
Britney and Wendy at the Hinman office, 
and to all the Hinman officers and 
members who have served before me.

I’d like to congratulate last year’s General 
Chairman, Eddie Pafford, and his Program 

Chairmen, Paul Isler and Bob O’Donnell 
on a successful meeting served with true 
Hinman Hospitality. The financial success 
of their meeting will provide hundreds of 
future student scholarships. Also, President 
Brian Carpenter and his Chairman Sedgie 
Newsom ended the year with a bang at the 
Annual Meeting at Lake Oconee with 
record-setting attendance. 

As we move into our Society membership 
events, it is my hope that we continue the 
tradition, and also elevate the innovation 
that Dr. Pafford and Dr. Carpenter 
established last year. Please note that our 
September and November membership 
meetings will be held at the Grand Hyatt 
Hotel in Buckhead. 

It is hard to imagine many names more 
synonymous with Atlanta, dentistry, Hinman 
and innovation than the Goldstein family. 
Our September 9th meeting will be on a 
Friday morning, as Dr. Ronald Goldstein 
shares the experiences of his early leadership 
in esthetic dentistry.  He will set the stage for 
Dr. David Garber and Dr. Maurice Salama 
to carry us into the future innovations of 
cosmetic and implant restoration. 

On Thursday, November 17th, one of the 
great friends of Hinman, Dr. Gordon 
Christensen, will give us a full day of  
proven techniques and innovations for 

our profession. It will be a fast-moving 
and tremendously enlightening day.

Our January 19th meeting will return to 
the Aquarium as Ms. Linda Miles and Dr. 
Tanya Brown present their staff-oriented 
presentation of Learning, Living and 
Loving Dentistry. If you’d like to give 
your staff a fresh view of the possibilities 
for their careers and your office, be sure 
and join us in January.

When you see the 2012 Annual Meeting 
Chairs, Kate Robinson and Michael Long, 
be sure and thank them for the innovative 
idea of taking a cruise on the Royal 
Caribbean Monarch of the Seas on June 
8-11, 2012 for our Annual Family Meeting. 
It should be a great way to close our year of 
celebrating 100 years of Hinman.

Most of all, your total involvement in our 
March meeting is what makes Hinman 
the best dental meeting family in the 
world. (Just one man’s opinion.) You’ll 
find that Allen French and his Program 
Chairs, Chip Mohme and Wayne Tadsen, 
have a great program of speakers, and an 
even greater schedule of special events and 
ideas for the Centennial Hinman.  
It’s going to be a great, great year and  
I’m so thankful that I get to share it with 
all of you.

2011 – 2012 Society Committee ListHinman Dental Society
2011-2012 Officers
President 	 Dave C. Lee 
President-elect	 James A. Roos 
Vice President	 Jane C. Puskas 
Secretary	 Patrick H. Yancey, III 
Treasurer	 Jonathan Dubin 
Asst. Sec./Treas.	 Robert J. O’Donnell 
Editor	 Kathleen L. Robinson  
Parliamentarian	 Brian R. Carpenter
  
Executive Council 

2014	 John C. Barnes
2014 	 Thomas L. Carroll
2013 	 Slade W. Lail
2013	 J. Sedgie Newsom
2012	 Roy A. McDonald
2012	 William H. Rousseau

Trustees

2017	 Richard N. Goodroe
2016	 William S. Rousseau 
2015	 Bruce Ashendorf 
2014	 Paul G. Isler
2013 	 William F. Schroeder
2012 	 William M. Callahan (CH) 

President’s Message

Focus on  
Hinman

Dave Lee, D.M.D.
President

Annual Meeting
Kate Robinson (CH) 
Michael Long (CH)

 

Bylaws�
William Rousseau (CH) 

John Barnes 
Max Ferguson 

Slade Lail 
Steve Rafeedie 
Bill Schroeder 

Troy Schulman 
 

Distinguished Service Award
Allen French (CH) 

Bill Callahan 
Richard Goodroe 

Dave Lee 
Eddie Pafford 

Jim Roos 
 

�
�

Finance
Bob O’Donnell (CH) 

Chris Adkins 
Bill Callahan 

Jonathan Dubin 
Dave Lee 

Michael Long  
Kate Robinson 

Jim Roos 
William Rousseau 

Troy Schulman 
 

Hospitality
Sherry Jordan (CH) 
Michael Long (CH) 
Gina Reinhart (CH) 

Jim Granade III 
Denise Hall 

Michael Leingang 
Leslie Moore 
Ponnie Poisal 

Brian Pugh 
Bobby Shirley 

Brian Smith  
�

Membership 
Jane Puskas (CH) 
David Anderson  

Joe Dufresne 
Jim Granade III 

Kathy Huber 
Tom Jagor 

Mark Johnston 
Sherry Jordan 
Michael Long 

Kate Robinson 
Seth Stewart 

Becky Weinman 
Pat Yancey 

Membership News
John Barnes (CH) 

Nominating
Brian Carpenter (CH) 

Bruce Ashendorf 
Melissa Durand 

Max Ferguson 
Bob McGuinn 
Eddie Pafford 
Mike Palmer 

Ex-Officio: Dave Lee
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President Carpenter presents new 
members Billy Pealock (pictured with 
sponsor, Larry Evans), Julius Park and 

Cheria O’Neal with their plaques.

General Chairman’s Message

HINMAN  
TURNS 100!

Allen French, D.M.D. 
General Chairman

 
In case you didn’t realize 
it, The Hinman Dental Meeting celebrates 
its 100th year in 2012. I am so proud of our 
meeting and our dental society. A perfect 
example of our quality is the meeting that 
Eddie Pafford and his program chairmen, 
Paul Isler and Bob O’Donnell just finished. 
I congratulate them and really enjoyed the 
“Best Hinman Ever.”  

Capping off our year was a great celebration 
at The Ritz-Carlton, Lake Oconee in June. 
Brian Carpenter and Sedgie Newsom really 
know how to throw a party. Speaking of 

the annual meeting, President Dave Lee is 
planning a family cruise to the Bahamas 
that you won’t want to miss.  I hear Jimmy 
Buffett singing right now!

The March meeting promises to be the 
“Party of the Century!” Our program 
chairmen, Chip Mohme and Wayne Tadsen, 
as well as our fantastic staff are putting 
together a great meeting. The beauty of 
our meeting is that we are able to build 
on the accomplishments of 99 years and 
improve each year. This year we will 
honor Thomas P. Hinman and pay special 
attention to our history. Please agree to 
serve when asked. You don’t want to miss 
this milestone in our history.  

I consider it an honor and a privilege to 
serve as your General Chairman, 2012 and 
I am looking forward to a memorable year.

August 30, 2011
Executive Council Meeting

Hinman Executive Office
6 p.m. Cocktails

6:30 p.m. Dinner & Meeting

September 9, 2011
Membership Meeting

Grand Hyatt, Buckhead
Speakers: Drs. Ronald Goldstein, �

David Garber and Maurice Salama
8 a.m. Breakfast Buffet 

9 a.m. – 1 p.m. Lecture & 
Business Meeting

November 1, 2011
Executive Council Meeting

Hinman Executive Office
6 p.m. Cocktails

6:30 p.m. Dinner & Meeting

November 17, 2011
Membership Meeting

Grand Hyatt, Buckhead
Speaker: Dr. Gordon Christensen

8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Lecture with 
Lunch & Business Meeting

January 10, 2012
Executive Council Meeting

Omni Hotel
6 p.m. Cocktails

6:30 p.m. Dinner & Meeting

January 19, 2012
Membership Meeting �

(Bring your Staff!)
Georgia Aquarium

Speakers: Ms. Linda Miles & �
Dr. Tanya Brown

2 p.m. Lecture
6 p.m. Business Meeting & �

Cocktail Reception

March 22 – 24, 2012
The Thomas P. Hinman �

Dental Meeting
Georgia World Congress Center

& Omni Hotel

June 8 – 11, 2012
Annual Meeting Bahamas Cruise

Royal Caribbean Monarch of the Seas
Departing from Port Canaveral, FL

CalendAr

Annual Meeting Chairman 
Sedgie Newsom presents 

the pool party trophy to 
Chairman, Marvin Winter.

President Brian Carpenter 
presents Jim Bob Williamson 
a plaque for serving as the 
2011 Chairman of the Trustees.

New President Dave Lee 
presents Brian Carpenter with 

a plaque for appreciation of his 
service as the 2011 President.

Past General Chairmen present 
Sylvia Ratchford with a token of 

appreciation for 15 years 
of service to Hinman.

General Chairman Eddie Pafford receives 
framed artwork from the 2011 Hinman Meeting.

Sunday Breakfast 
Meeting at  

Reynolds Plantation
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 2011 �Annual Meeting �
Reynolds Plantation
Photos continued from page 1
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Hinman will be taking our 
Annual Meeting to the high seas 
this year, to the Bahamas to be 
exact! We hope you will join us 
June 8-11, 2012 on the Royal 
Caribbean Monarch of the Seas, 
headed to Nassau, Bahamas 
and CocoCay, Bahamas. You 

should have received a flyer in June that highlighted the 100th year 
celebration activities, including the cruise.  To download another 
copy of the flyer, please visit www.hinman.org/society.  

We do not have rooms  
reserved for our group. 
They are available on a  
first-come, first-served 
basis, so please make your 
reservation as early as possible in order to secure the room type 
that you would prefer. There is a liberal cancellation policy, so we 
are encouraging everyone who is thinking of attending to make a 
reservation, and you can cancel later if your plans change.

To book your room, call Royal Caribbean at 1-800-401-9948 
and mention group code 1935906.

Dr. Dave Lee Tackles Hinman Dental Society Presidency with a 
Big Smile by Kim Ryan

Will you be joining us in the Bahamas?  

Book your room today for the 2012 Annual Meeting!

The Lee family poses before a UGA football game. Go Dawgs!

Dr. Lee and Cheryl at Summit Racing standing 
in front of a 1970 Chevelle that he restored.

The website for Dr. Dave C. Lee and 
Associates states, “Our office is filled with 
laughter and beautiful smiles…” Anyone who 
knows Dr. Lee would agree that he is always 
smiling and brings a smile to everyone around 
him. He takes great joy in his family, his work, 
his community and his hobbies.

When he’s not practicing dentistry, he and 
his wife Cheryl, whom he met in 4-H 39 
years ago, can be found tailgating with their 
three children and a large group of their 
friends at one of the UGA football games  
in Athens. In the off-season, they might be 
fishing or canoeing on their lake, or he might 
be restoring a 1970 Chevelle – one of the 
latest projects he’s undertaken. He also 
enjoys woodworking in the shop he built 
behind his house.  

Even with his many projects at home,  
Dr. Lee still finds time to devote to the 
community in which he lives. For many 
years, he’s taught Sunday School and worked 
with the youth at his church. He’s also been 
very involved with several local organizations, 

including Gideons 
International; the 
Fayetteville Rotary 
Club, where he is Past 
President; and more 
recently with Piedmont 
Fayette Hospital, where 
he serves on the Board 
of Directors.

Following his family, 
Dr. Lee has a great love for the profession of 
dentistry. What does he love most about 
being a dentist? “I have a great staff who 
makes our office a great place to work. I love 
the people and the relationships built over 
the years. My patients are tremendous 
sources of information, and for me they are a 
window to the world,” he said. “It’s a great 
time to be a dentist.”

Dr. Lee has a general practice with an 
emphasis on esthetics. He takes great pride 
in designing someone’s smile and has had 
CEREC in his office since 2004. They’ve also 
been a paperless office since 1997, and he is 
always looking to incorporate the latest 
technologies into the practice.

Dr. Lee came to know Hinman through his 
family dentist. A past Hinman General 
Chairman, Dr. George Schuette encouraged 
him to join Hinman when he was in dental 
school. “He said the relationships I would 
get from Hinman would be some of my best 
relationships in dentistry, and I have found 
his words to be true,” said Dr. Lee.

As a longtime member of Hinman, Dr. Lee 
has served in many volunteer roles over the 
years. At the 2010 meeting, he and Cheryl 
chaired the Dentist Reception committee.  
As part of their duties, they ensured that 
attendees met the minimum dress code. 
When one dentist showed up in blue jeans, 
tennis shoes and no jacket, he couldn’t  
bear to turn him away. So, without much 
thought, he gave the gentleman his room 
number and key and let him borrow a 
Hinman blazer, tie and pants to wear to the 
reception. He jokingly said, “He probably 
looked better than I did dressed as a 
committee chairman.”

As someone who would practically give  
you the clothes off his back, Dr. Lee is now 
focused on the year ahead as President of 
the Society. His priority is to be a worthy 
representative for Hinman, especially 
during its 100-year celebration. When his 
term is over, he’d also like to be remembered 
as someone who contributed to an 
unforgettable 100th Thomas P. Hinman 
Dental Meeting.
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In many ways, media has paralleled the 
dramatic rise of esthetic dentistry through 
the years. In fact, media coverage has been 
instrumental in placing our profession 
in the very center of the world of beauty, 
and the practice of esthetic dentistry at 
the forefront of dentistry itself. Esthetics 
in dentistry has emerged from a secondary 
consideration in treatment planning to an 
integral aspect of all disciplines of dentistry.
 
At the same time, the predictability of osseo-
integration coupled with the ability of implant 
supported restorations to cosmetically equal 
that of conventional crown and bridge has 

made implants a viable treatment choice even 
in the most demanding partially edentulous 
environment.
 
However, to integrate esthetics, implants, 
and esthetic dentistry in day-to-day 
practice, the focus must move towards 
expediting the process with simplification 
and predictability. Fortunately, evolving 3D 
cone imaging and computer technologies, 
innovative products and new techniques 
allow for ever increasing efficiencies. This 
presentation will cover state-of-the-art 
integrated esthetic diagnosis and treatment 
today, and a brief look at the future.

2011 REGISTRATION FORM

Please complete this form with your name as you would like  
it to appear on your badge and mail it with your check by  
Monday, September 5, 2011. No refunds will be given after  
this date. All fees must be paid in advance. 
 
You can also register online at www.hinman.org/society.

The registration fee is $60 per person and includes   
the lecture and buffet breakfast. Persons attending the  

lecture only pay the same fee. Persons registering  
on the day of the meeting will pay a fee of $65.

 
Please make checks payable to: The Hinman Dental Society

Mail to: 33 Lenox Pointe, Atlanta, GA 30324-3172
For questions, please call (404) 231-1663

Note: This is a 3.5 hour lecture.  
Please arrive on time to ensure adequate seating.

Name: �_______________________________________________________  AGD# ________________ 
o Member   o Spouse   o Staff   o Guest

Name: �_______________________________________________________  AGD# ________________ 
o Member   o Spouse   o Staff   o Guest

Name: �_______________________________________________________   
o Member   o Spouse   o Staff   o Guest

Name: �_______________________________________________________   
o Member   o Spouse   o Staff   o Guest

Dr. Ronald E. Goldstein is 
currently Clinical Professor  
of Oral Rehabilitation at the 
Medical College of Georgia 
School of Dentistry. He is a 
contributor to ten published 
texts and author of the text 
Esthetics In Dentistry. 

He is co-founder and past-president of the 
American Academy of Esthetic Dentistry and 
past-president of the International Federation of 
Esthetic Dentistry. Dr. Goldstein has presented 
continuing education courses at more than 
twenty universities and lectured at over  
400 dental meetings throughout the world.  

The Art and Science of Esthetic Dentistry… Past, Present & Future

Complimentary Valet Parking 

Hinman Dental Society 
Membership Meeting

Friday, September 9, 2011
Grand Hyatt, Atlanta

3300 Peachtree Road, NE, Atlanta, GA
Registration Opens 7:45 a.m. 

Breakfast Buffet 8 – 9 a.m
Lecture & Business Meeting 9 a.m. – 1 p.m.

�
Online registration will begin August 22, 
2011 by visiting www.hinman.org/society. 

 
Deadline for registration 

is Monday, September 5, 2011.

Dr. David Garber is a dually 
trained clinician and professor 
in the Department of 
Periodontics as well as in  
the Department of Oral 
Rehabilitation at Georgia Health 
Sciences University. He is a 
Clinical Professor in the 

Department of Prosthodontics at Louisiana State 
University and a Clinical Professor in the 
Department of Restorative Dentistry at the 
University of Texas in San Antonio. He is 
co-author of Porcelain Laminate Veneers, 
Bleaching Teeth, Porcelain and Composite Inlays 
and Onlays, and Complete Dental Bleaching.

Dr. Ronald Goldstein Dr. David Garber Dr. Maurice Salama

Dr. Maurice A. Salama 
received his DMD from the 
University of Pennsylvania 
School of Dental Medicine, 
where he later received his 
dual specialty certification in 
Orthodontics and Periodontics 
as well as his implant training 

at the Branemark Center at Penn. He is 
currently on the faculties of the University of 
Pennsylvania and Georgia Health Sciences 
University as Clinical Assistant Professor of 
Periodontics. Dr. Salama is a permanent 
member of the Scientific Committee of the 
Dental Education Website, www.DentalXP.com.

To access Valet Parking exclusively for our group, turn 
onto Highland Drive. The attendant will be on your left.
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DATE:	 June 12, 2011
TIME:	 8:00 a.m.
PLACE:	 Ritz-Carlton, Lake Oconee
PRESIDING:	 Dr. Brian Carpenter, President
INVOCATION:	Dr. Dave Lee, Pres.-Elect

CALL TO ORDER: President Carpenter called 
the meeting to order at 8:06 a.m.

MINUTES: Secretary Jane Puskas presented 
minutes from the January Executive  Council 
Meeting and Membership Meeting as printed in 
the May Hinman Preview Review. The Executive 
Council Meeting Minutes and Membership 
Meeting Minutes were approved as published 
(Puskas/Ruhl).

FINANCE: Asst. Secretary/Treasurer Jonathan 
Dubin read the Society financial report which was 
presented at the May 3rd Executive Council 
Meeting. A motion was made to accept the 
financial report as read (Torbush/Dunwody).

MEMBERSHIP: Vice President Jim Roos 
presented the following dentists for membership: 
Drs. Hamir Contractor, Michael Hackman, 
Cheria O’Neal, Julius Park, Steve Pealock,  
Nirali Procter, Anushka Refai and Ryan Wood.  
A motion was made to accept these members 
(Roos/Kerr).

HINMAN 2011: General Chairman Eddie 
Pafford thanked everyone for their help to make 
the 2011 meeting a success, including the staff,  
his program chairmen and his mentors.

HINMAN 2012: Chairman-elect Allen French 
welcomed the new members to the society and 
congratulated Dr. Carpenter on a successful 
annual meeting. He also thanked Dr. Pafford for  
a successful 2011 meeting for him to follow, his 
program chairman and Jane Puskas for her work 
as 100 year chairman.

HINMAN 2013: Vice Chairman-Elect Dr. Brad 

Greenway congratulated Drs. Carpenter and 
Newsom for a successful annual meeting and  
Dr. Pafford for another “best Hinman ever.”  
He also stated his program chairmen were  
working hard on the 2013 meeting.

OLD BUSINESS: None

NEW BUSINESS: Dr. Carpenter announced that 
Georgia Health Sciences University would like art 
contributions for their new building.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS: President Carpenter 
presented the slate of 2011-2012 officers as 
distributed in April for approval. The slate was 
approved (Carpenter/Torbush).

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: Dr. Torbush stated 
that Dr. Kerr’s mother-in-law had passed away.

REMARKS: None

ADJOURNMENT: President Carpenter 
adjourned the meeting at 8:22 a.m.

DATE:	 Tuesday, May 3, 2011
TIME:	 6:00 p.m. cocktails
	 6:30 p.m. dinner 
PLACE:	 Omni Hotel
PRESIDING:	 Dr. Dave Lee, Pres.-elect
INVOCATION:	Dr. Brian Carpenter, President
CALL TO ORDER: President-elect Dave Lee 
called the meeting to order at 6:50 p.m.
ROLL CALL: There was a quorum present as 
follows: OFFICERS:  Drs. Brian Carpenter,  
Dave Lee, Jim Roos, Jane Puskas, Pat Yancey, 
Jonathan Dubin, and Bob O’Donnell 
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL: Kate Robinson, Doug 
Torbush, Roy McDonald, William H. Rousseau, 
Slade Lail, Sedgie Newsom TRUSTEES: Jim Bob 
Williamson, Paul Isler, Bruce Ashendorf, William 
S. Rousseau HINMAN CHAIRMEN: Allen 
French and Brad Greenway STAFF: Sylvia 
Ratchford, Laura Pope.
MINUTES: Secretary Jane Puskas presented the 
minutes from the January Executive Council and 
January Membership Meeting as printed in the 
May Hinman Preview Review. Both sets of minutes 
were approved (Puskas/Dubin).
ADVISORY: Sub-Committee #1 Chairman Bruce 
Ashendorf presented the annual compensation 
and office equipment and maintenance report 
from the Advisory Committee. The compensation 
package for the staff was presented and approved 
(Carpenter/Torbush). Dr. Ashendorf then made 
the motion to approve new computer virus 
software and equipment for the office.   
The motion was approved (Carpenter/Puskas).  
Dr. Ashendorf made the motion to approve office 
maintenance projects, which include installing a 
tankless gas water heater. The motion was 
approved (Lee/Carpenter).

Sub-Committee #2 Chairman Jim Bob 
Williamson gave an ADA Report regarding  
their site selection for a future meeting, with  
the possibility to be held in Atlanta.
FINANCE: Treasurer Pat Yancey presented the 
current Year-to-Date Society Financial statement. 
The statement was approved as follows (Puskas/
Dubin): 
	 Beginning Balance:	 $  49,400.79 
	 Income:           +	 $ 255,636.28 
	 Expenses:         -	 $ 254,835.15 
	 Balance:           =	 $  50,201.92
HINMAN 2011: Program Chairman Paul Isler 
stated that he was excited about the great 2011 
meeting. On behalf of General Chairman Pafford, 
he thanked the staff and Executive Council for their 
help and also Program Chairman Bob O’Donnell.  
He stated that the meeting broke the 6,000 dentist 
mark and broke a couple of revenue records, 
including combined ticket sales and registration. 
HINMAN 2012: Chairman-elect Allen French is 
getting prepared for the “party of the century.” 
He thanked Dr. Puskas for her help thus far as 
chair of the 100 year committee and everyone on 
the council in advance for the work they will put 
into the meeting.
HINMAN 2013: Vice Chairman-elect Brad 
Greenway offered his congratulations on a 
successful 2011 meeting. His group has sent out 
several contracts already. He will be heading to the 
Texas meeting soon. He also stated his group will 
be supporting the 2012 “party of the century.”
TRUSTEES: Chairman Jim Bob Williamson 
stated that we met with the Trustees of the MCG 
Foundation for an update. He also appreciated the 
support of everyone on the council throughout the 
years he has served.

OLD BUSINESS: None
NEW BUSINESS: Dr. Lee recommended 
that we raise the fee for the November all-day  
Dr. Christensen lecture to $100.  
The motion was passed (Dubin/O’Donnell).
MEMBERSHIP REPORT: Vice President Jim 
Roos presented the membership report and asked 
for a motion to go into executive session 
(Carpenter/O’Donnell). He asked for a motion to 
come out of executive session (Carpenter/O’Donnell).
These proposed names were approved for 
membership (Dubin/Puskas): Drs. Hamir 
Contractor, Michael Hackman, Adrian C. O’Neal, 
Julius Park, Steve Pealock, Nirali Procter, Anna 
Refai, and Ryan Wood.
MEMBERSHIP NEWS: Dr. Doug Torbush 
reported the following: 
•	 Dr. Tom Jagor’s sister passed away.
•	 Dr. Joe Baughman’s wife passed away.
•	 Dr. Jeff Kendrick will undergo another surgery 
for his leg injury.
•	 Linda Lipson (Dr. Steve Lipson’s wife) is 
recovering from foot surgery.
•	 Dr. Becky Weinman is recovering from elbow 
surgery after sustaining a fall during the Hinman 
Meeting.

REMARKS: Dr. Brian Carpenter thanked 
Dr. Doug Torbush for his service on  
Executive Council.   
Dr. Carpenter also thanked everyone for helping 
him have a great year as President.

ADJOURNMENT: Dr. Lee adjourned the 
meeting at 8:20 p.m.

Annual meeting Business Meeting Minutes

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL Meeting Minutes
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Dr. Yung-tsung Hsu
1919 7th Avenue South

Room 534
Birmingham, AL 35294

Sponsor: Dr. Lindsay Pope 

Dr. Gary L. Johnson
3915 Cascade Road, Suite 120

Atlanta, GA 30331
Sponsor: Dr. Joyce Lee

Dr. Bridgett L. Jorgensen
4955 Alton Tucker Boulevard 

Suite 600
Sugar Hill, GA 30518
Sponsor: Dr. Dave Lee

Dr. Megan O. Post
4324 Covington Highway

Decatur, GA 30035
Sponsor: Dr. Rae Ann Heenan

NEW HINMAN MEMBERS
June 2011

 

PROPOSED NEW HINMAN MEMBERS

HINMAN NEWS

Hinman Preview Review
Published Quarterly by the Hinman Dental Society of Atlanta
33 Lenox Pointe, Atlanta, GA 30324-3172
(404) 231-1663 • (404) 231-9638 fax
Dr. Kathleen L. Robinson, Editor

Dr. Mirian Chivers Shropshire, MD, wife  
of Bruce Shropshire, received an honorary 
degree from Morehouse School of Medicine 
for her contributions in the medical field.

Dr. David Pumphrey received the 2011 
American Academy of Periodontics  
Educator Award for recognition of 
outstanding teaching and mentoring 
in Periodontics.

Please reach out to our newest 
members with a friendly, 

welcoming message.

Dr. Hamir Contractor - Kennesaw, GA
hamirdds@hotmail.com

Dr. Michael Hackman – Atlanta, GA
michaelhackmandmd@gmail.com

Dr. A. Cheria O’Neal – Marietta, GA
aconeal73@hotmail.com

Dr. Julius Park – Woodstock, GA
drpark@pediatricwoodstockdentist.com

Dr. Steve Pealock – Lawrenceville, GA
bspealock@bellsouth.net

Dr. Nirali Procter – Suwanee, GA
nprocterdmd@yahoo.com

Dr. Anna Refai – Atlanta, GA
anushka.refai@yahoo.com

Dr. Ryan Wood – Gainesville, GA
ryanmatthewwood@yahoo.com

September 2011

Dr. Louisa Berman-Plaisance, her 
husband Tristan and big sister Adelyn 
welcomed Bennett Bradley on May 12.

MARCH 22–24, 2012
THE 100TH THOMAS P. HINMAN DENTAL MEETING


